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Dlhopolsky Recipient of Prestigious Pro-Bono Award

Attorneys

Heather Dlhopolsky

June 15, 2013
 

Linowes and Blocher LLP is pleased to announce that Heather Dlhopolsky
was selected as the recipient of the 2013 Judge Robert M. Bell Maryland Pro
Bono Service Award.

The Pro Bono Resource Center of Maryland, Inc., (PBRC) is the statewide
coordinator of volunteer legal services. Their mission is to promote equal
access to justice in Maryland by coordinating and supporting volunteer civil
legal services, providing resources and support for legal advocates for the
poor, and promoting cooperation within the legal community.

For over 20 years, PBRC has recognized outstanding attorneys, members of
the judiciary, pro bono programs, and other entities for their dedication to the
delivery of pro bono civil legal services to Maryland’s poor.

Linowes and Blocher is very proud of Heather and her accomplishments. The
Pro Bono Service Award exemplifies Linowes and Blocher’s long-standing
philosophy of service and commitment to the community and State of
Maryland.


